
Building Inspections - Re: Sign Permit Application- 192 Brackett Street 

This permit application has been voided because of non-payment of fees.  You will have to start the process 
over. 
NOTE:  This is not an approval of your permit, no signage has been approved. Work cannot commence 
until a permit is issued.

>>> Building Inspections 11/25/2015 8:21 AM >>>
We still have not received payment on this permit application.  Please provide payment ASAP so the 
permit can move forward.  If we do not hear from you soon, your application may be voided, and you 
will have to start the process over. We look forward to seeing this payment soon; thank you.

This is not an approval of your permit. Work cannot commence until the permit is issued.

>>> Building Inspections 11/17/2015 8:23 AM >>>
We still have not received payment on this permit application.  Please provide payment ASAP so the 
permit can move forward.  We look forward to seeing this payment soon; thank you.

This is not an approval of your permit. Work cannot commence until the permit is issued.

>>> Building Inspections 11/6/2015 12:54 PM >>>
The Inspections Division has received your application, has done a preliminary completeness check of 
your documents and entered the application in our system. Payments can be made by mail, in person, 
or online at Pay your Invoice
Please reference the Application ID number when submitting your payment. This number is found at 
the top of your invoice.

Your total amount due is: $ 112.00.

>>> Susan Marshall <southpawkat@gmail.com> 11/2/2015 5:22 PM >>>

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Marshall, Susan <smarshall@vetcor.com>
Date: Monday, November 2, 2015
Subject: Sign Permit Application- 192 Brackett Street
To: Susan Marshall <southpawkat@gmail.com>, "Savage, Nellie" <nsavage@vetcor.com>

From: Building Inspections
To: Susan Marshall
Date: 12/4/2015 9:03 AM
Subject: Re: Sign Permit Application- 192 Brackett Street
CC: lvsmeister@gmail.com;  ron@signconceptsmaine.com
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Attached information required to apply for the sign permit to replace our existing signage.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. 

--
Susan

Susan Marshall, LVT
Hospital Manager 
Brackett Street Veterinary Clinic
207-772-3385
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